
Subject: Help Us Build with LEGO for STEM Learning! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share that our school will be starting some hands-on STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Math) learning activities using LEGO! Building with LEGO 
encourages creativity, problem-solving, teamwork, and innovation—skills that will support 
students in so many areas of their education. 

To make this project possible, we are kindly asking for LEGO donations. If you have any new 
or gently used LEGO bricks or sets at home that are no longer being used, we would greatly 
appreciate your contribution. Every single piece helps! 

All donations will go directly to our classroom STEM activities and will be used to inspire 
students as they explore engineering challenges, design projects, and creative problem-solving. 

If you’re able to donate, please send LEGO with your child or drop them off at the school office. 

Thank you so much for supporting this exciting learning opportunity. Together, we can help our 
students build, create, and imagine! 

Warm regards,​
 

Shaun Gaudet 

 


